
Important
Parking
Notice

On-street overnight and posted daytime 
parking restrictions will resume at  
2:30 a.m. on Oct. 26, 2020.

Description of violation:

Future violations may result in a citation

With the Village following the state guidelines that 
have allowed most businesses to reopen during 
Phase 4 of the Restore Illinois plan and a local 
emergency order no longer in place, special parking 
accommodations put in place due to the COVID-19 
pandemic will no longer be in effect.

Parking is prohibited on all streets from 2:30 a.m. 
to 6 a.m., seven days per week, year around, except 
when allowed by permit or pass.

Daytime parking restrictions vary by location. 
Please observe all posted regulations.

•

•

Visit www.oak-park.us/parking for information about 
reserving overnight parking passes, purchasing  
parking permits and more.

•


